Caerlaverock News

19" September 2025

Deawr Paventy / Carery

Pupil Leadership Team:

Congratulations to the following Primary 7 pupils who went through the rigorous process of
presenting to their House Groups to be voted for the positions of leadership this session.
Please join me in celebrating the following appointments, as seen in the photo below...
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Team Nith =Will - JRSO / Alannah - Vice-Captain / Rae - Captain
Team Criffel = Nell - Captain / William - Vice-Captain / Daisie - JRSO

The Junior Road Safety Officers (JRSQ) have already completed their first task of
‘Walk to school’ week statistics.

Parent Council News:

The recent Annual General Meeting was held on 9" September. Thank you to Mr Kyle
Johnstone for his role as Parent Chair last session and his contributions towards the
committee and school; particularly with links to supporting and coaching the school football
team as a volunteer. The following appointments for the new session are as follows:

Parent Council Chair — Darren Young
Vice-Chair — Melissa McKinnell
Treasurer — Rebecca Johnstone

Secretary — Carla Young
The Parent Council and parent body look forward to the busy session ahead.
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